
St. John Lutheran Church Picture Page                                                         Late May—June 2022 

Many thanks to Christina Jones, Don Bauer, and others, who took photos for this month’s newsletter!  We want your pictures—get your cameras clicking! 

The St. John Lutheran Garden Group  
Beautifies the Area by the Church Sign with Flowers,  

May 26th : 

Pastor Michael, Christina, JoAnn Brooks, and Marilyn Hartseil Attend the 2022 Central 
Southern Illinois Synod Annual Synod Convention,  

June 2nd, 3rd & 4th : 

Outdoor Worship Service—Father’s Day!  Celebrating All Father’s Everywhere; and a Picture with 
Pastor and His Dad, June 19th :  

New Member Sunday!  Welcome Our New Members Terry 

and Sandy Malone, June 5th :  


